
NOVEMBER 2022 

 

Don’t forget to set 
back your clock on  

November 6th, 2022 

Our office will be closed on 
Thursday, November 24th for  

Thanksgiving. Have a safe 
and Happy Holiday! 

  Veterans Day is an important day set aside to honor and show appreciation for ALL who have served in the 
United States military - in wartime or peacetime, living, or deceased. On both Veterans Day and Memorial 
Day, it’s customary to spend time remembering and honoring the countless veterans who have served the  
United States throughout the country’s history. However, there is a distinction between the two holidays.   
Veterans Day is the day set aside to thank and honor ALL who have served, living or deceased, but in         
particular the living veterans among us. Memorial Day specifically commemorates the men and women who 
died while in service of their country and made the ultimate sacrifice for their country. 
   Veterans Day was originally called Armistice Day in the United States, commemorating the signing of the 
agreement that ended World War I at 11:00 AM, November 11, 1918. President Woodrow Wilson celebrated 
the first Armistice Day in 1919. Although this holiday initially honored those who perished in service to their 
country, when the holiday’s name was changed to Veterans Day, it became a day to honor ALL the men and 
women who have served in the armed forces of the United States.  
   Remember that Veterans Day is to honor the service of all Americans who have served, but in particular the 
living veterans among us. Many of our vets stepped in harm’s way on our behalf. A few ways you can show 
vets that you appreciate the sacrifices they made: 
If you personally know a veteran, reach out to them on Veterans Day with a phone call or visit!  
If you are not close to a veteran, write a thank you card and drop it off at a VA hospital.  
Contact Operation Gratitude, which send letters of thanks and care packages to veterans as well as deployed 
vets. Display the flag proudly to salute our veterans! 

OPEN ENROLLMENT—Health Benefits 
 

Open enrollment for health benefits for eligible  
employees will be in November. The MEC (Minimal       

Essential Coverage) plan coverage will begin on  
December 1, 2022.  To be eligible, you must  

consistently work a minimum of 30 hours per week.  
If you have any questions or would like to enroll, 

please contact Mary in HR:  
mary@superiorhomecare.org  or 952-898-4911. 



10597 165th Street West, Lakeville, MN  55044 
Phone:  952-898-4911        Fax:  952-898-3088         

Email:  info@superiorhomecare.org 
www.facebook.com/superiorhomecareinclakevillemn/ 

 

 

1 -  Karen 
3 -  NayZarTun 
4 -  Val 
4 -  Michele 
4 -  Julie 
5 -  Timothy 
5 -  Georgette 
5 -  Leeann 
7 -  Wadi 
7 -  Liubov 
8 -  Emily 
9 -  Rami 
9 -  Mebrahtu 
9 -  Patti 
10 - Skye 
10 - Daisha 
11 - Admira 
12 - Cody 
13 - Fouad 
15 - Geneva 
15 - Remy 
15 - Amanda 

16 - Katie 
17 - Ava 
18 - Mary 
18 - Theresa 
19 - Joanna 
19 - James 
19 - Helen 
20 - Rachel 
21 - Jillian 
21 - Jeanette 
21 - Clarissa 
21 - Casey 
23 - Khunitha 
24 - Candice 
24 - Cheryl 
25 - Timmy 
25 - Ninner 
25 - Mariah 
26 - Alexander 
27 - Anne 
28 - Lloni 
28 - Cate 

Fare For All will be at the Burnsville Senior  
Center on November 16th  from 3-5pm.  This 
month they will be offering a Thanksgiving box.  
This has all of the fixings for a Thanksgiving 
meal.  
 
Come to the Turkey Trot at Lebanon Hills at the 
visitor center.  This free event will be held on  
November 19th from 10-11AM.   
 
The Winter Lighting Ceremony will be held on 
November 23rd at Burnsville’s Nicollet Commons 
Park, 12550 Nicollet Ave.  Every winter,      
Burnsville’s Heart of the City area shines bright 
with more than 200,000 mini lights, 230       
streetlight snowflakes and a 30-foot-tall tree. This 
illuminating season always begins with the      
annual Winter Lighting Ceremony.  Attendees 
can look forward to a guest appearance from       
             Mr. and Mrs. Claus as they “flip on the  
                  switch” that lights up Burnsville’s  
                        downtown through February.  
 
                           Until next month…. Jim (client) 
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